

Clapgate, Romiley, Stockport SK6 3DG

Head of School: Mrs H Moorcroft

Tel: 0161-430 3078

E-mail: admin@bredburygreenprimary.com

www.bredburygreenprimary.com

12th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing with details of our forthcoming Parents' Evening which are scheduled for next week.

After positive feedback from parents last year, Parents' Evening will be held virtually on **Wednesday 19**th **October 2021 3:50-6:30pm** and **Thursday 20**th **October 2021 5:00-7:30pm**. Our booking system will go 'live' on Thursday 13th October (tomorrow) at midday for all year groups except Year 6. You will be able to book an appointment via the **Parentmail** link.

Your child's teacher will set up a virtual TEAMs link and will post this on Class Dojo on Tuesday 18th October in the same way they did last time. All Parents and Carers will need to click on this link and will wait in the 'lobby' until the teacher is able to let Parents/Carers into the meeting. Appointments will be 10 minutes long but further appointments can be made outside of this if necessary.

If your child is in Year 6, please fill in the reply slip below. Due to the grouping of the children in Year 6, it is important that you meet with the teachers that teach your child for the core areas of Maths and English so we would like to give you the opportunity to do so. This cannot be done on parentmail so the teachers will organise the bookings and will send the appointments out to you. They will still be set up with a TEAMs link as above.

We look forward to the opportunity to 'virtually' meet with you all to discuss your child/children's progress.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Moorcroft

Headteacher





